
 

 

Memo: Right to Receive Teacher Information 

 

Dear Parent: 

Federal law requires that each school district receiving Title 1funds notify parents of each 
student attending any school receiving these funds that information regarding the professional 
qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher(s) may be requested.  

As a parent of a student attending a school receiving federal program funds, you have the right to 
know: 

1- Is my child’s teacher licensed to teach the grades and subject(s) assigned? 

2- Is my child’s teacher teaching with a provisional license, meaning the state has waived 
requirements for my child’s teacher? 
 

3- What is the college major of my child’s teacher? 

4- What degree or degrees does my child’s teacher hold? 

To request the state qualifications for your child’s teacher or instructional aide, please see 
contact information below: 

 

Sugar-Salem School District Super Intendent, Jared Jenks; 208-356-8802 

Sugar-Salem High School Principal, Karl Gehmlich; 208-356-0274 

Sugar-Salem Junior High School Principal, Jay Miller; 208-356-4437 

Kershaw Elementary School Principal, Neil Williams; 208-356-0241 

Central Elementary School Principal, Richard Gardner; 208-356-9351 


